
Permit #2212-080 

Spring Custom 

4740 West Mercer Way 

 

Although this permit was nearly approved, the customer requested that we 

downsize the home from what was previously submitted to help reduce cost.  

That change has affected the following review items: 

1. The building plans. 

2. The Site Plan and Site Development Worksheet. 

3. The Fire Area Worksheet. 

The drainage plan and all other submittals remain unchanged. 

Also: 

John Kenney:  the owner is still working on their tree replacement plan so that is 

not included here and 

Grace Manahan: The requested supplemental survey information previously 

requested to verify the building height calculations is included on the site plan and 

with the survey submission. 

 


